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Graham, Stephanie

From: Graham, Stephanie
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 10:39 AM
To: nathan@overmanllc.com
Subject: Regarding Bret Coburn (GBI: 10-0035-23-23)

Good morning,  
 
We spoke briefly about the Henry County Sheriff’s Office incident involving Deputy Bret Coburn. You mentioned a willingness to answer written questions rather 
than an in-person interview. Can you please discuss the following questions with your client? Let me know if any clarification is needed. Thank you! Your 
assistance is much appreciated.  
 
Do you own personal firearm(s)? If so, please describe other weapons.  
 
When did you resign from Henry County Sheriff’s department? Why? 
 
When did you move into the new residence?  

What weapons (make/model/caliber) were issued to you by the Henry County Sheriff’s Office (HCSO) at the time of your resignation?  
 
When did you become aware the HCSO-issued Glock 43 was missing?  
 
What was the response of firearms instructor(s) at the time of re-qualifications? 
 
When and where did you purchase the Glock 43 handgun that you returned to Henry County upon your departure from the agency? 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Special Agent Stephanie Graham 
Stephanie.Graham@gbi.ga.gov 
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Direct: 404-809-0829 

 
Georgia Bureau of Investigation 
Atlanta Regional Office (Region 10) 
2120 Iris Drive, Conyers, GA 30094 
 


